U.S. Chamber of Commerce

1615 H Street, NW
Washington, DC 20062-2000
uschamber.com

March 11, 2025

To the Members of the U.S. House of Representatives:

The U.S. Chamber of Commerce supports H.R. 1968, the Full-Year Continuing Appropriations
and Extensions Act, 2025, and we urge its swift passage.

The Chamber has a long history of opposing government shutdowns as they negatively
impact the economy by disrupting many vital services and programs that employers and individuals
rely upon.

The U.S. Chamber of Commerce appreciates your work to provide the certainty that the
American people and business community need. We urge you to vote in favor of the Continuing
Resolution when it comes to the House floor.

Sincerely,

Aoy Pacrs

Rodney Davis

Senior Vice President
Government Affairs

U.S. Chamber of Commerce



